
It always amazes me that the school year goes by so
quickly - it is hard to believe that we are now in March,
over half way through this academic year.

Thank you to parents / carers for taking the time to
attend Parent - Teacher Interviews before the half term
break.  I trust that you found these meetings useful and
that you continue to have an updated view of your
child's attainment and progress in school.

Our children in P5 are currently getting ready to head
away on their first residential.  P5 children will go to
Woodhall on Monday 6th March for two night - we all
hope thay have a really lovely time.

Thanks,

Mr C. Fulton
Principal

A reminder that we, as a school, are an

authorised supplier of food bank vouchers

for Carrickfergus Food Bank.

If you would like access to these vouchers,

please do reach out.  You can call school

on 028 9335 1781 or e-mail Mr Fulton

directly on cfulton579@c2kni.net.

Your request will be treated with the

strictest confidence.

A MESSAGE FROM 
MR FULTON

REMINDERS

FOOD BANK

VOUCHERS

SNACK SERVICE - School can provide

your child with a daily snack.  Cost £3

per week, sent into school on a Monday.

SCHOOL LUNCHES - School lunch menu

is available on the school website.

KIDS' CAVE - A reminder that
Homework Club / Kids' Cave booking
envelopes are available from the
school office.
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Need To
 Talk?

Mrs Jayne Orr
Designated Teacher for


Child Protection / Pastoral

Care

If you feel that you need to

talk to school about any


pastoral care concerns in

relation to your child OR


you have concerns in

relation to any Child


Protection matter, please

make contact with Mrs


Jayne Orr by calling school

on 028 9335 1781.



Mrs Addis, Mrs Kernaghan,


Mr Clarke and Mr Fulton

are also members of the


school's Safeguarding

Team and can assist if Mrs


Orr is unavailable.  

Well Done P7s
A big WELL DONE to all our Primary 7 pupils who have now made

application to Post Primary School.

It will be a long wait until the end of May until they find out what school

they have been allocated, however, we hope that it works out well for

each one of them.

WOW!!!!!  



We have been amazed at the interest in our Easter Holiday

Club.  THANK YOU to all the parents / carers who have signed


their children up to attend.



If you would still like to register your interest, please visit

https://forms.office.com/e/taCjePp7S6 to complete a short


form.  This link has already been sent out to all parents carers.





https://forms.office.com/e/taCjePp7S6
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STATE OF THE ART HALL SOUND SYSTEM
A massive thank you to our PTA for agreeing to fund a new

sound system for our school hall.  This will really help for all

of our wonderful school performances and shows.

A reminder that there will be NO SCHOOL MEALS on St Patrick's

Day as the Education Authority does not provide school meals

or school transport on this date.

ALL PUPILS, including those eligible for Free School Meals,

should bring a packed lunch from home on Friday 17th March.

The Eco Committee have a busy couple of

weeks coming up - as they do every

March.

Keep a look out for an order form for 

ordering Mother's Day Plants.

Keep a look out for information about

GREEN DAY being organised by the

school's Eco Committee.

St Patrick's Day
Reminder

LOOK OUT!
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Term Dates 2022 - 23


